
From:   Craig Baucke   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   December 19, 2011

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0741-EX-ST-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Doug

Could you let me know what the fee is?  I have tried to determine from FCC website for some time.

Thanks

Craig


